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VICTORIAN FIRST FOR SEYMOUR WHYTE  
 
The civil infrastructure division of Seymour Whyte Limited (ASX: SWL) has been awarded its first VicRoads contract, to 

construct the Young Street Improvement Project in Frankston. 

Seymour Whyte Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer Mr John Kirkwood said the $10 million contract was an 

important milestone for the company, which had opened an office in Melbourne last year to capitalise on Victoria’s projected 

ramp-up in infrastructure investment. 

“One of the pillars of our 2020 Strategic Plan was to diversify into Victoria and we hope this project is the first of many,” he 

said. 

“Seymour Whyte has been shortlisted to tender on five projects in Victoria, and we look forward to announcing further 

successful outcomes soon.” 

ENDS 

Further information: Vivian Lim – Communications Manager, 0434 306 131  vivian.lim@seymourwhyte.com.au 

Note to editors: Seymour Whyte Limited is an ASX listed company providing infrastructure services to the transport, utilities and resources sectors across 

Australia. Seymour Whyte Limited is the holding company of Seymour Whyte Constructions Pty Ltd and Rob Carr Pty Ltd. 
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